
	
Information	from	photographer,	Jeremy	Buss,	about	the	
sports	photo	balls,	shown	at	the	Saturday	(4/27)	Convention	
Great	Idea	Exchange:		
	
Since	the	Friday	and	Saturday	NPA	Convention	Sessions,	I	hope	
everyone	has	had	a	chance	to	let	all	the	new	ideas	and	connections	sink	
in	and	you	are	off	and	running.		
	
If	you	were	in	the	Saturday	morning	Great	Idea	Exchange	you	saw	
examples	of	some	sports	photo	balls	I	have	done	and	as	promised	
here	is	the	information.	
	
The	site	for	the	balls	is	https://www.makeaball.com/			
When	you	register	make	sure	to	register	as	a	PARTNER	to	get	the	
wholesale	pricing.	Until	you	are	approved	all	you	will	see	is	the	retail	
pricing.	Once	registered	you	can	get	templates	etc.	I	have	always	
designed	my	own	and	have	not	paid	them	to	do	so.	
	
The	site	for	clipping	photos	is	https://purephotos.app		
You	can	get	your	first	100	for	free	and	after	that	it	is	$.15	cents	an	
image,	I	have	had	very	good	luck	with	them.	After	you	drag	and	drop	
your	photos,	depending	on	volume	and	complexity	the	files	are	ready	
to	download	5-10	minutes	later.	I	have	personally	met	reps	of	the	
company	and	recommend	them.	
	
If	you	have	any	questions	or	issues	with	either	of	these,	please	feel	
free	to	reach	out,	I	am	happy	to	help	and	answer	any	questions.	The	
same	if	you	are	interested	in	making	the	photo	balls,	I	am	happy	to	
answer	questions,	and	if	you	want	to	go	a	step	further	I’d	be	happy	to	
work	with	you	on	design	and	getting	the	projects	set	up.	You	can	reach	
me	at	jeremy@bussphotography.com.	
	


